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School Supplies:  

Southeast Raleigh Elementary School  

Our continued partnership with Southeast Raleigh  Elementary 

School is especially important.  The school has multiple needs for 

their students.  Listed below are items suggested for the coming 

school year.  The Youth Ministry is asking the church members to 

donate the following items to ensure a successful year for the stu-

dents at Southeast Raleigh Elementary School.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Relatively “healthy “ non-perishable snacks (Cheez-it, Goldfish,  

Apple Sauce, Nutri-Grain Bars, Welch's Fruit Gummies, etc.)  

• School Uniforms (All sizes) Any khaki bottoms, white polo 
type shirts  

• Girls and Boys underwear   * Pens (Black, Red, Blue)  

• Three Ring Binders                   *Color Markers  

• Notebook Paper (wide rule) * Color Pencils  

• Composition Books (wide rule) * Folders  

• # 2 pencils  

Cradle to Career 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 August 17th - Men’s Fellowship Meeting-Finalizing plans for Family & Friends Day.  Direct all questions an concerns to  
     Deacon BC Cooper, Men’s Fellowship Chairperson  

 August 26th - Leadership Meeting-Preparation for Quarterly Church Meeting in September.  Send all agenda items to fccral@bellsouth.net on 
or before September 5th. Direct all question and concerns to Deacon LaMonte Jones, 

     Deacon Ministry Chairperson 
 
 September 1st  Fourth Ward Musical Celebration—Activity Update-Martin Banks and the Trustees have had the bus inspected and serviced. 

They are considering providing transportation from the church to the Fourth Ward activity on Sunday September 1 for members who would like 
to park at the church and ride the bus to the activity. If you are interested in this service, please sign the sheet on the bulletin board or call the 
office and leave your name. Please quickly respond to this request so they can determine if this service is needed and for how many.  
 

 If you have pictures from activities at  the church’s location on Manley Street, please provide them to the church office.  Your pictures will be 
scanned and returned to you. If you can volunteer to man the table for the Fourth Ward activity, please inform the office. The Fourth Ward 
meeting for this week (August 8) was cancelled because of the hurricane.  There are no updates for the activity planned on September 1, 2024. 
New information will be shared with the church when it is provided by the Community Director of this event.    Direct all question and concerns 
to rev. Paulette Kearney, Interim Pastor 

      
 September 14th –Quarterly Church Meeting.  Please forward all reports to Mrs. Linda Allen, Church Clerk @ fccclerk@att.net on or before Sep-

tember 5th. Direct questions to Deacon LaMonte Jones, Leadership Chairperson. 

 Youth Ministry, “Back To School Bash” school supplies are due. Mr. William Walker, Director. Thank you! 

 September 26th-Senior Day Out@ 12 noon. Quarterly gathering for seniors to fellowship and enjoy a delicious meal.  Direct all questions and 

concerns to Mrs. Lillar Barnes. 

 September 28th-Family and Friends Day-Annual Fish Fry. You are encouraged to invite your family, friends, and neighbors to this fellowship of 

fun, family, friends, and delicious food. 

 September 29th-God’s Active People (GAP) Sunday.  Again,  You are encouraged to invite your family, friends, and neighbors to fellowship with 

the First Congregational Church ((FCC)  Family during the 11:00 am Glorious Worship Service.  Encourage family, friends, and neighbors to this 

fellowship of  SPIRITUAL FOOD. Jesus tells us in Matthew 4:4,New International Version  “It is written: ‘Man shall not live on bread alone, but 

on every word that comes from the mouth of God.’”  The guest speaker for GAP Sunday, September 29th will be Dr. John Alexander Leaston.  

Dr. Leaston serves on the ministerial staff at Watts Chapel Missionary Baptist Church, Raleigh, NC under the spiritual guidance of the Rev.  Dr. 

Harry L. White, Jr. 
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The disciples of First Congregational Church vision is to obediently follow the Lord Jesus becoming more 
Christ-like in character and effective in ministry to others. By the power of the Holy Spirit we pray to reach, reconcile and restore lives to 
Jesus Christ by proclaiming the glorious Gospel of the Kingdom. Our vision will be realized when we have reached Christ-like maturity, 
the Gospel has been proclaimed in all the world, and the Kingdom of God has been fully established in the new age. 

The mission of First Congregational Church is to obey Christ’s  command to seek and save the lost;  to preach 
and teach the Word of God; to make and empower disciples through increasing and  promoting our love for God and His word; to help 
meet the needs of  human kind by “loving God with all our hearts, with all our souls, with all  our minds, so that it will mold and fashion 
our lives, and to love our  neighbor as  
ourselves.” 


